

Ms. Sanna Wooten
sanna.wooten@gmsd.org
Mr. Steven Holgate
steven.holgate@gmsd.org

August 21st, 2025

Dear GMIS Families.

Welcome back to school! At the Intermediate School, chorus is a **year-long ensemble** that students choose to participate in. Chorus meets one time (Day 2) every six-day cycle, during the school day. By signing up, **students are committing to:** 

- Attending rehearsals and participating fully
- Learning their music
- <u>Performing in all scheduled concerts</u>

Our concerts are an important part of the chorus experience, and every member's voice matters. Please mark these dates on your calendar now:

- Holiday Concert Wednesday, December 17<sup>th</sup> at 1:30pm <u>AND</u> 7:00pm in the Intermediate School Gymnasium
- Spring Concert Wednesday, May 14<sup>th</sup> at 1:30pm <u>AND</u> 7:00pm in the (Location TBD)

<u>Please keep the top of this form</u> and send in the bottom portion to Ms. Wooten by <u>September 3rd</u>. \*\*Students interested in Select Chorus: Stay tuned for more information.

I'm looking forward to a year of teamwork, growth, and great music making with the GMIS Choruses!

Musically yours, Ms. Sanna Wooten

## GMIS Chorus Commitment Form- 2025-2026

Student's Name:	Grade:	5	6	
Homeroom Teacher:		(Please Circle One)		
Commitment Statement: I understand that chorus is a team effort and the chorus, I am committing to attend rehearsals, least cheduled concerts unless there is an emergence effort as part of the GMIS Chorus.	arn my music, and perfo	orm in <b>c</b>	ıll	
Student Signature:	Date:			
Parent/Guardian Signature:	Date:			